Carols by Candlelight

Your child has been practising to sing at this year's Carols by Candlelight, which is Saturday 1*'
December, in Hunter Park.

There is a community sausage sizzle from 5.30pm, with the carols starting at 7pm. We recommend
bringing a camp chair or blanket to relax on while you enjoy our beautiful singing.

Hope to see you there,

Miss Margeaux Tindale




